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Contact Me 

arieman@gcswave.com 

548-3185  ext. 3142 
 

Friday, November 8                   Newsletter #9 

Upcoming Events 

 

Parent teacher conferences……Nov 12 

Fall party……………………….Tuesday, Nov 26 

No School………..November 27- December 1 

 

 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 
 

Thanks for a wonderful first 2 

nights of parent- teacher 

conferences! I loved meeting with 

you and getting to share with you 

how wonderful your child is!  We 

have one more night of 

conferences on Tuesday, 

November 12.  I’ll send home a 

reminder on Monday if you have a 

conference scheduled for that 

night.   

 

If you haven’t returned the report 

card envelope yet, please do!  We 

use this all year to send home your 

child’s report card.  Thanks!  
 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Rieman ☺ 

 

 

 
Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Library 
 

 

Homework  
1. Study these words at home for our 

spelling test on Friday: 

early, isn’t, learn, these 

2. Complete pages 19 and 20 in the 

math book. Tear it out and turn it in by 

Friday for Dojo points!  

3. Read something you enjoy every 

night!  

 

What We’ve Been Learning: 

Reading: We read another version of 

The Boy Who Cried Wolf called Wolf! 

Wolf! We compared and contrasted 

the 2 versions using a Venn Diagram.    

Spelling: We studied words with 

schwa vowel sounds.  These are 

words like bacon where a vowel 

makes a /u/ or an /i/ sound instead 

of what it normally would sound like.   

Writing: We started learning about 

opinion writing this week.  We made 

a list of things we like and chose a 

topic that we want to start writing 

about.    

Math: We are working on Unit 5, 

which covers addition strategies.   

Social Studies:  We started learning 

about Geography this week!  


